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PU.C. is the letter No. Nil dated 13.5.2002 of
Dr.T K Paul, Joint Director , Zoological Survey of India
camp at Port Blair. Dr. Paul is one of the members of the
Composite Group working in the Jarawa area to study the
resources in the Jarawa Forest in pursuance of the decision
of the Expert Committee on Jarawas.

Dr. Paul has informed that some animal species
have been collected from Jarawa area as specimen. He
would like to carry to his head office, Kolkata for further
scientific investigation. In this connection, he has sought
the permission to carry these animal species from
Andaman to Kolkata.

The animal species collected by Dr. T.K.Paul and his
party would constitute the wild life in the Jarawa area. As
such, we may request the Chief Wild Life Warden of the

Forest Department and permit them to carry the specimen.
Dratft letter is placed opposite for perusal and approval.
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